
Torrington Historic Properties Commission 
Meeting Minutes for 3-5-20 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:10 pm in city hall room 215. 
Present were Travis Lipinski, Mark McEachern, Michael Bow, Marc Trivella, 
Ed Cannata, and Maggie Dwan.  
 
The approval of minutes from the previous meeting was tabled. 
 
A discussion took place regarding possible grant funded projects to recommend 
to the city once Torrington is approved as a Certified Local Government. 
 
It was noted that funding was available to create a computer index for surveyed 
historic properties. 
 
Mark McEachern mentioned that there are 5 or 6 completed historic resource 
surveys for various sections of Torrnigton.  At one time, copies of several of these 
surveys were located at city hall. 
 
The committee agreed that someone should try to locate the historic resource 
surveys at city hall. Any missing surveys could be duplicated from those at the 
Torrington Historical Society.      
 
If the surveys on file with the State Historic Preservation Office are not yet 
scanned, then it was suggested that a project to scan Torrington’s Historic 
Resource Surveys might a good idea.  
 
It was also suggested that we should investigate indexing the surveys.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:40pm.  
Next meeting: June 4th at 5:30pm.  
 
 
Mark McEachern 
Clerk 


